
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        3rd March 2020 
              

Dear Parents.  

 
Not only are we celebrating a love of reading through our World Book 
Day activities on Thursday, this week we will also be holding our Book 
Fair. Offering a wide range of quality books, the fair will be open at the 
end of the day on Wednesday 4th, Thursday 5th, Friday 6th, Monday 
9th and Tuesday 10th March in the school hall.  
 
Each child will be able to claim £1 off their choice of book with their 
World Book Day token which will be provided at the sale.  
 
Children who attend club may send in some money in a named, sealed 
envelope if parents are happy for them to visit the book fair with staff 
and choose a book.  
 
The book fair is an important method of raising money for the school, 
enabling us to purchase quality books with the proceeds. We hope you 
will come and support our book fair and help to foster a love of reading 
in our children.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Acting Headteacher & English Leader  
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